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PLEASE SUPPORT THE NORTHUMBERLAND HIGHLAND GAMES! 
Dear Friend, 
 
Major changes are taking place in 2024 at the former Cobourg Scottish Festival and Highland Games! After calling Cobourg our home 
since 1963, we're moving to a new location at the Port Hope Agricultural Park in June 2024 
 
To coincide with the move, we’re changing our event name to the “Northumberland Scottish Festival and Highland Games”. 
 
Everything else remains the same. Guests will still be entertained by Celtic music, see competitions in Pipe and Drum bands, Highland 
Dancing and Heavy Events, learn about their Clan heritage and visit food and merchandise vendors.  There’s fun for the little ones too 
in our Wee Highlanders area. Our Tattoo this year will feature military bands to commemorate the100th anniversary of the Royal 
Canadian Air Force (RCAF). 
 
With this move to the larger Port Hope location, which offers free parking, we plan to grow attendance and attract more competitors 
and vendors.  
 
Hosting an event of this scale requires financial commitment from the community.  To continue the Northumberland Scottish Festival &  
Highland Games we need your support. 
 
We ask that you please consider becoming a Friend of the Games.  Donations of $150 or more will receive 2 Gate passes to the 
Highland Games, as well all donators will receive a registered donation receipt for income tax purposes.   
 

❖ Chieftain Supreme   $100 or over   

❖ Highland Noble        $  50 - $99 

❖ Highland Knight       $  25 - $49 

 
For further information on how you can help the Games, please contact Pauline Davidson at 905-352-2445.  Payment can be sent by 
email money transfer to northumberlandgamesinfo@gmail.com, by PayPal, or by mailing a cheque. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
George Cackette, President 
Cobourg Highland Games Society 
 

============================================================================================= 
If you would like to become “A FRIEND OF THE GAMES” please complete this form.   

Your email address will help us inform you of upcoming fundraising events. 
 
 

Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: _______________________________________________________ 

Telephone: ______________   Email: ______________________________________ 

 Cheque enclosed         (CHEQUE PAYABLE TO THE COBOURG HIGHLAND GAMES SOCIETY) 
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Are you interested in volunteer opportunities with the Northumberland Highland Games? 
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